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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Fischer, Alexis N [AFischer@chevron.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 07, 2014 5:11 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Chevron Contact for Chevron 98139? (RO368)

Mark, 
 
Thank you for your e-mail communication.  I apologize that a formal communication on the status of the site Project 
Manager was not received. 
 
I am the current Project Manager for the Site 98139 (16304 Foothill Blvd., San Leandro, CA). 
Great News, please send correspondence to my attention. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 

Alexis N. Fischer  
Property Specialist  - Claims & Agreements - West  
Chevron's Environmental Management Company -  MBU 
6101 Bollinger Canyon Road 
San Ramon, Ca 94583  
Direct Line: (925)790-6441 / Cell: (925)786-3760 
AFischer@Chevron.com  
 
 
 
 

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health [mailto:Mark.Detterman@acgov.org]  
Sent: Thursday, August 07, 2014 5:07 PM 
To: Fischer, Alexis N 
Subject: Chevron Contact for Chevron 98139? (RO368) 
 
Hi Alexis, 
I wanted to verify who the Chevron contact for this site is.  You have been following up on the status of the site, but we 
have not received notification that you have picked the site up from Brian Waite.  Let me know if you would.  ACEH is 
now free to issue the public notification of case closure consideration. 
Thanks, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
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